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One year on from the end of the COVID-19 public health emergency, the Medicare restrictions on
telehealth that Congress waived to allow for and expand the use of telehealth and other forms of
virtual care are set to expire. Congress has already acted twice to extend the waivers, most recently
in the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2023, which extended them until the end of this calendar
year. Thus, starting on January 1, 2025, these waivers will disappear without further Congressional
action. The uncertainty about whether Congress will again extend the telehealth waivers (and for how
long) will create numerous questions and cause confusion for health plans, patients and providers.

Read more about the issues that may arise here.
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